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The current over 75 free TV licence will expire on 31st May 2020.  
 
In the coming months the BBC will be discussing arrangements for TV licences for 
older people in the Channel Islands and IOM with each respective Government.  
 
Question 1 
What is the current state of negotiations for the over 75’s receiving the benefit?  
 
Question 2 
Will the States continue to value older people and arrange for continued payment of 
the free TV licence to the over 75’s whether they receive income support or not?  
 
 


